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Construction
Notice

Trafalgar Road Westbound Off Ramp

TheWestbound off ramp at Trafalgar Road will be closed
starting on July 11, 2021 with a planned reopening on July 31, 2021.
Detour outlined below.

If you have any questions about upcoming work, please contact us at:

www.401expansion-mississauga-milton.ca
1-888-619-1665 (24 Hours)
info@401expansion-mississauga-milton.ca

Westbound traffic will be detoured as follows:

• Exit at Winston Churchill Boulevard Northbound
• Westbound on Steeles Avenue

If the Winston Churchill Boulevard exit is missed:

• Exit at James Snow Parkway Northbound
• Eastbound on Steeles Avenue

*Eastbound traffic access to Trafalgar Road exit maintained at all times.

Start Date: Sunday, July 11, 2021
End Date: Saturday, July 31, 2021
Time: 24 Hours

Hours ofWork

Work on the project may take place weekdays on a 24/7 basis.


